The 8th New York Heavy Artillery cordially invites you to our 6th Annual 					Ted Payne Memorial Shoot	       
June 7 thru 9, 2024 at the Franklinville Conservation Club.
Uniforms will be worn for all team events with exceptions due to extreme weather conditions.
The skirmish will be governed by NSSA rules.
All times and targets  for scheduled events are approximate, subject to change at the skirmish director’s discretion.
Musket and carbine team competition will be according to NE Region standings.
	All other arms competition will be open class.
	Out of region teams will be in class 1.

          *  Pending outcome of regional meeting, musket and carbine
              may be 2 classes.

The dumpster at the club is for club use only. Please take your trash with you.
Any camper using club electric will be charged $25.00
The club will have a chicken BBQ Saturday, June 8.
Bar food will be available.
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